
Dear Divine Family all over the world, 

Om Shanti. Greetings of love from the Hungarian family. 

Between 8-11 June 2023 Br. Bharat Bhushan (India, Panipat) visited Hungary during his Central European 

tour. His visit was very beneficial for all of us.                                                                           

On his arrival day we had a public program in the centre on „Ancient Wisdom for Modern Times”.  

Around 30 attended the lecture, some were new. 

Next morning after murli and class Br. Bhushan went to the Indian Embassy to meet the first and the 

second secretary as the Ambassador was on official tour. 

In the afternoon we went to a nice retreat place for the weekend. The topic was „The Miracle of Silence – 

Relationship with God”.  24 souls participated in the retreat, among them one sister from Ukraine and a 

brother from Netherlands.  

Br. Bushan was speaking about different topics: Godly Disciplines in Brahmin Life, Conquering Subtle 

Forms of Maya, Staying Always Enthusiastic, How to be a Constant and Easy Yogi.  

He inspired all of us to do more service and shared practical methods to do that. He made us do several 

drills to increase our soul conscious stage and enthusiasm. His example showed us that it is possible to be a 

constant yogi, to stay in constant remembrance. 

The two days passed very quickly with lots of meditations, silent walks, churning and charging.  

Hope we can repeat it soon. 

With lots of love   

in Baba’s sweet yaad, 

The BK family in Hungary 
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 * * * Om Shanti * * * 


